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Date: 10/11/2022
Dear Sir/Madam,

Please accept this as a confirmation that the employer contributions that were due to be made from Florade Properties Limited to Rising Star have been made. The company has contributed £1000 in the current tax year to the scheme for the benefit of Adebayo Arowolo. It is planned that there would be further contribution to the scheme before the end of the current financial year. The date of the contribution and the amount cannot be confirmed at this time.
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us. 


Yours sincerely
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